
Tredegar Homeowners’ Association 

Board Meeting Minutes 


The THOA Board met electronically on February 4, 2019.  Participants were:  Bruce 
Christopherson, Linda Meadows, Tim Yarborough, and Donald Mackey.


Linda gave our financial report.  We currently have $31,461.94 in checking and $76,158.29 in 
savings.  


In old business, the junipers at the main entrance signs the are dying.  Turf Tech presented a 
proposal for replacement material and pressure washing the signs.  The board reviewed the 
proposal and voted to authorize the work to proceed.


The board continues to receive comments on the covenants and restrictions.  Everyone is 
encouraged to submit their suggestions.


In new business, the board reviewed an inquiry about responsibility for removing a tree from 
the rear of a property on Davenport Court.  The board will review the covenants and prepare 
the appropriate response.


The next meeting has been scheduled for March 4, 2019.


There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.


Respectfully submitted,


Donald Mackey, Secretary


